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City of North Miami

776 Northeast 125th Street, P.O. Box 619085, North Miam|. Ficrida 33261-8085

(305) B93-651 1\

August 14, 2008

Re:  Ross Engineering, Inc. Letter of Recommendation — Basin 5 Improvements

To Whom It May Concern:

Ross Engineering, Inc. has recently worked with the City of North Miami on the City’s
Priority Basin No. 5 Drainage Improvements. We highly recommend using Ross
Engineering due to their high level of service, quality work, speed and efficiency of
obtaiming permits. Ross Engineering has worked closely with our staff to kecp
construction costs to a rmimnmum on our projects.

Sincerely,

AssiSt e Director




